The 50th Anniversary

~ Reunion Celebration of
Francis T. Nicholls Senior High School
Class of 1961
Sunday, October 23, 2011
Fontainebleau State Park

Mandeville, LA

Bring your own food and drinks. Admission to thg park is free,
but we will happily accept donations to help pay for the
pavilion rental, postage, and printing supplies. .

Registration begins at 10 a.m. The first 100 of our 1961
classmates to register will receive a special souvenir. If you
need directions or want more information, please contact
Mary Olivier at 318-747-3458; Carol Chauff at 318-254-8826,
or Karen Altmann at 985-639-0772.

Have a look at our past reunions on our class website at
- http://tinyurl.com/nicholls1961 where you'll find lots of
reminders of our school days. If you have any photos of our
years at Nicholls, we'd love to see them. Bring them along.




